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The Committee of Kilburn Community Association (KCA) is made up of 
representatives of various groups using Kilburn Village Hall.  These include 
the Wine Circle, Church, Whist Club, Self Defence classes, dance classes, 
elderly luncheon club, childminders, stay ‘n’ play, yoga, keep fit and 
several independent members that are interested in the hall and community.  
There is also representation from the parish council as well as a caretaker
and the editor of Kilburn News (which is paid for by KCA).

Many members have been attending for several years and after 17 years of 
doing an excellent job, Jean Frost has decided to retire as treasurer.  
The KCA are now looking for a replacement for Jean.  All expenses are met and meetings are held once a month 
over 10 months (not Dec or Aug), they normally last a couple of hours and are always held at the village hall.  
The Committee welcome all new members to join their interesting and friendly meetings.  Interested parties should 
contact Julie Parkin (secretary) on 01332 781193. 

   Kilburn Village Hall (pictured) is available for hire with rates from as little as £9 per hour.  Further enquiries and 	
     bookings can be made through Linda Wilkins (the caretaker) on 01332 882581  
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